Sample Robo Call Script:

Hello! This is John Smith, the Superintendent of Butler R-V School District. We are proud to offer Summer Journey, a fun, FREE, and engaging academic summer program for your children. Offered for students in grades K-8, Summer Journey is a great opportunity to build upon this year’s lessons while preventing learning loss and engaging children in a free and safe summer experience. You should have received materials either through email or mail on registration information. Please head to catapultmissouri.com/enrollment/ to find your district’s online enrollment link. Thank you and have a wonderful day.
